
 

PARENT PAYMENTS - VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION FOR STUDENTS 2024 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 

Payment by parents/carers is an important aspect of Sunbury & Macedon Ranges Specialist School’s funding. These funds are 
used to support the provision of services which will sustain the programs Sunbury & Macedon Ranges Specialist School is able to 
provide. For example, these funds may be utilised as a Bus Levy which reduces the cost of school excursions and enables the 
school to purchase new buses when required. They may also be used to purchase equipment offered in addition to the standard 
curriculum program. 

School Council recommends a contribution of $500 per student. Students who attend part-time can pay a pro-rata amount. 

Parents/Carers are requested to pay into the school’s gift recipient account (Sunbury & Macedon Ranges Specialist School) for 
these contributions. If this donation is made freely with the knowledge that there can be no refunds and no material benefit 
obtained, then the parents/carers will be able to claim a tax deduction for this donation. 
 
Payment methods 
Cash / Eftpos  – Paid at the office at either campus 
Electronic Funds transfer 
      BSB: 063 548 
      Account No: 00900251 

School Council thanks you for your support which will help Sunbury & Macedon Ranges Specialist School maintain its innovative 
and dynamic learning environment - one which we all should be proud!  

Please Note: 
Camps and excursions are not included in the above costs. The classroom teacher will send home a note regarding this, and the 
relevant costs involved. 

For further information on the Department’s Parent Payments Policy see Department of Education Policy. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Joanne Nolan                                                                       Amanda Solarino 
Principal                                                                               School Council President 

 


